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NOTICE OF ANNUAL PUBLIC HEARING 
 

DATE:  TUESDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2020 
 
TIME:  5:30 P.M. 
 
LOCATION:  In response to concerns regarding the spread of coronavirus disease (COVID- 

19), and in the interest of the safety and well-being of participants, this meeting 
will be held remotely by conference call (as permitted by Executive Order 7B). 

 
Public Dial-In Information:  
Number: 515-604-9312 
PIN: 303243# 

 
Pursuant to Section 15-31a(n) of the General Statutes of Connecticut, NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN to the general public that the BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE CONNECTICUT 
PORT AUTHORITY will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on DECEMBER 15, 2020, commencing at 
5:30 P.M., to be held remotely via teleconference (as permitted by Executive Order 7B), 
accessible using the dial-in information above, for the purpose of evaluating the adequacy of 
the State’s maritime policies, facilities and support for maritime commerce and industry. 
 


